
Policy Committee Meeting 
February 15, 2010 
5:30 PM 
 
Members Present:  Chris Page, Doug Cwik, Shelley Mack, Michelle Jensen, Mark Luetschwager 
and Sandy Fischer 
 
Agenda Items: 
 
1. Discussion of Graduation Requirements: 
 
 Discussed moving portfolio requirements to administrative rules. 
 
 Discussed MS students taking HS courses.  Discussed potential for taking more than one 

course, becoming a HS students, and philosophy of how grades, credits and acceleration 
would be affected. 

 
 Future Action:  Initiate conversation with math faculty and begin to get feedback from 

other teachers as well, including curriculum committee and DISC. 
 
  
2. Items for Future Meetings: 
 
 One credit courses, 
 Retaking classes 
 Total credits requirements 
 Distribution of Credits 
 Overall, graduation minimums 
 How do we get feedback from parents 
 
 


